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To Whom it May Concern,






3 May 09
I have known Marissa Smith for over three years (Mar 06 - May 09).  I was her immediate supervisor during her employment here at the Army and Air Force Exchange Service (AAFES) Main Exchange on Patch Barracks in Stuttgart-Vaihingen, Germany.  Marissa's responsibility was to keep the different sections of the store stocked with appropriate clothing and accessories.  She worked in all the sections of the store (men's, women's, and children's clothing, and shoes) and was familiar with all the functions necessary for store operation.  

Marissa didn't require supervision and always completed her responsibilities as quickly as possible.  Her assigned area was always among the best stocked and neatest in the store.  When she finished her duties, she frequently assisted other employees in their areas.  She was well liked and an asset to our store.  Her co-workers frequently depended on her advice and her versatile and outstanding performance was recognized by AAFES management with the presentation of three achievement awards.  She went beyond her duties as stocker and almost single-handedly arranged the AAFES participation in the base-sponsored Asian Pacific Heritage observance.  She contributed many hours of her own time to insure the success of this annual celebration.

In summary, I would not hesitate to recommend Marissa for any position she applies for.  She is an intelligent, dependable, and capable worker.  In my opinion she has all the skills necessary to be an effective supervisor and I hope that her next position is more challenging and rewarding because she certainly deserves it.  Her loyalty is beyond reproach and she wouldn't be leaving us now if it weren't for her husband's mandatory military rotation.  We will all miss her very much.

Sincerely,

Ray Mayfield
Manager, AAFES Warehouse
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